

PU/2025/166

August 18, 2025

CIRCULAR

Dear Students,

Sub: Fee Remittance for Odd Semester of the Academic Year 2025-26 - First Year Students

Greetings from Presidency University!

A warm welcome to all the students who have been granted Admission to the various programs at Presidency University for the Academic Year 2025-26.

We hope you have remitted the Program fee should the timelines prescribed in the University Notification. Please note that minimum amount equivalent to 50% of the total Fee payable for the Odd Semester of the Academic Year 2025-26.

It is reiterated that the Fee for the ongoing Odd Semester shall, without fail, be remitted immediately to avoid any inconvenience.

Students who have already paid the Fee and received this mail, please contact the Accounts personnel in the Fee payment counterto confirm the payment made.

REGISTRAR

City Office: University House, 8/1, King Street, Richmond Town, Bengaluru - 560025